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Basingstoke Festival of Transport 
 
Dear Exhibitor 
 
A notice from the Festival Management Committee 
 
We hope you are keeping safe and well.  In these difficult times, the Festival Committee felt that 
we should keep in touch with you and keep you updated with our current situation. 
 
There are only around 10 weeks till the Festival is due and the Government has yet to give any 
indication as to when large gatherings in the open will be allowed.  With no Government guidance 
as to any COVID-19 requirements, it is proving difficult to know what contracts need to be put in 
place.  In addition, many of our volunteers (along with many of the exhibitors) fall into the higher 
risk categories and their health, safety and wellbeing is of paramount importance.   
 
It is therefore with deep regret that the Rotary Committee has decided to reschedule the 
September Festival and have agreed with Basingstoke Council that the 2021 Festival will be on 
Sunday 9 May 2021.  Please put the date in your diary. 
 
Basingstoke Festival of Transport Committee. 
Queries to bfot-enquiries@outlook.com 
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